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  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear Families 
 
Year 2 Aviation Workshop 
Thursday 14th September - £5 per pupil 
 
We’re very excited to have workshop in school from an external provider on Thursday 14th September to deliver an 
Aviation workshop for our Year 2 children. This is part of our “Up, Up and Away” topic this year. This experience is 
a fantastic opportunity for our children to learn more about how aircrafts are made, how they fly and some of the 
problem solving that goes into the design process. To make these amazing experiences happen, we really need your 
support. We’re asking for a £5 contribution from each child to help us fund the visit. The Governing body of Hunslet 
Moor want as many children in school as possible to have the chance to take part in experiences like these. To make 
that happen, they have agreed that school will contribute towards most of the costs. These experiences cannot 
happen without the support of our families also helping towards the cost, at significantly reduced rates.  
 
Please pay your child’s £5 contribution by Monday 11th September via Schoolmoney (eduspot.co.uk). Schoolmoney 
is now the only way you pay contributions. If we don’t receive enough contributions via Schoolmoney for this visit 
by Monday 11th September, we will have to cancel it.  
 
If you haven’t created a Schoolmoney account, visit the website www.eduspot.co.uk and click on the sign in button 
at the top right hand corner. In the drop down menu, select Schoolmoney Parent Login option and this will take 
you to a page where you need to enter your mobile number, email address, the password we sent to you on text 
message and your child’s name.  
 
If you have any questions about this workshop, please see your child’s class teacher who will be happy to help and 
answer your questions.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Hall & Mrs Read 
Year 2 class teachers  


